City of Riverside
City Council and Board of Public Utilities
Notice of Public Hearing

CITY OF

RIVERSIDE Proposed WA-12 Agricultural Service
Water Rate

Cit)/ of Arts & Innovation

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, October 15, 2019, at 2 p.m. or as soon
thereafter as may be heard, the City of Riverside's City Council and the Board of
Public Utilities will hold a joint public hearing/special meeting at the Riverside County
Administrative Center, 4080 Lemon Street, First Floor Board Chambers, Riverside,
Cadlifornia, to consider approving the proposed WA-12 Agricultural Service water rate
effective January 1, 2020, closing the existing WA-9 Grove Preservation Service water
rate schedule effective October 15, 2019, and transitioning the existing WA-3 Irrigation
Metered Service and WA-9 Grove Preservation Service customers to the
WA-12 Agricultural Service water rate schedule.  Further details regarding the
proposed rate are available at the City Hall One Stop Shop, 3rd Floor, 3900 Main
Street, Riverside, California or at the Riverside City Clerk’s Office, City Hall, 7th Floor,
3900 Main Street, Riverside, California, and may be reviewed there by any person. The
information is also available on the Public Utilities website:
RiversidePublicUfilities.com/about-rpu/board-public-hearings.asp.  If you have any
questions, please contact Riverside Customer Service at 951-782-0330.

EN ESPANOL: Para recibir una copia de este anuncio en espafol, por favor lldmenos
al 951-782-0330.

Riverside Public Utilities offers many residential and commercial rebate programs
designed to help you save money by conserving water. Learn more about our
assistance programs  water  upgrades by  visiting our website at

www.RiversidePublicUtilities.com/Rebates.
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